

TERM 1: MONDAY 8 APRIL 2019















YEAR 4 BAND PROGRAM

The Year 4 Band had their first performance on Tuesday 2 April.

After only six weeks of learning and practicing on their instruments, the Year 4 Band impressed their parents with a performance. There was much excitement amongst the cohort in sharing their new skills as a band and presenting some familiar tunes to the audience.

Each section had a photo with their tutor as seen above. We look forward to our next performance at the P-6 Assembly next term and encourage all students to practice regularly.

Well done Year 4.

Mr Byron Mark

Manger of Ensembles - Creative Arts